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OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of Award of Contract to Everon for Stadium Sound System Replacement at SOHS 
and OCHS for the amount of $192,245.98. 

DISCUSSION 
The Facilities Department requested a proposal for the installation of new stadium sound systems at South 
Oldham and Oldham County High Schools.   The current sounds systems at each stadium are recommended 
to be replaced due to the age of equipment and being of various manufacturers, types and capabilities. Brent 
Bohannon, Director of Facilities Management, is recommending award of a state price contract to Everon 
LLC. (Formerly ADT Commercial) in the total amount of $192,245.98. See Attached. 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the award of state price contract to Everon LLC. (ADT) for the Stadium Sound System 
Replacement at SOHS and OCHS and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute 
the necessary documentation. 
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the Award of 
Contract for the Stadium Sound System Replacement at SOHS and OCHS to Everon LLC. in the amount 
of $192,245.98.00 and hereby authorizes the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary 
documentation. ( , ) 
 
 
 
              
Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair    Dr. Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 


















